
Our 66th Annual Chicken Dinner is scheduled for Sunday, April 21, from 11 AM-6 PM. In order to make
the event a success, CCA needs the help of many volunteers. Please take a moment to check your
schedule and contact Krista Wynes kmwynes@comcast.net or Jessica Sanchez jessjo1999@gmail.com to
offer your help.

Grades 4-7 will be having an academic awards program on Wednesday, April 17, from 2:30-3:00 PM, in
the auditorium. Parents and family members are welcome to attend.

If your family would like to donate to the 2024 Costa Auction, please contact Charlene Sullivan at
charlenesullivan@costacatholicacademy.org.

Our Costa Friars Track Team has had a successful week. Congratulations to Ava Marty who has already
qualified for IESA State competition in the long jump and the 200 m dash. Most of Costa’s track athletes
have set personal bests. Congratulations, Friars!

It is the time of year for class field trips. Have you updated your Safe Environment and/or Driving
Requirements? These requirements must be met before you chaperone. Thank you.

Student cell phones must be turned off while students are on school property. Should you need to
contact your child during the school day, please call the school office @ 309-344-3151.

Please complete and submit 2024-2025 enrollment packets. If you have any questions, please contact
Business Manager Taylor Cratty at tcratty@costacatholicacademy.org.

Important Dates
Tuesday, April 16-Casual Day
Wednesday, April 17-Sunday, April 21-Book Fair
Thursday, April 18-Eucharist Revival field trip, grades 6-8
Friday, April 19-Mass and Confession
Friday, April 19-Band, Choir, and Strings field trip


